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                                 3 January 2022 
 
Greetings BES families, 
 
As we look forward to the return to school tomorrow, Tuesday January 4, 2022 we wanted to purvey a few 
reminders in the interest of keeping all children and staff safe: 
 
*All safety protocols will be strictly enforced; including masking in school and on school buses. 
 
*We will continue to execute cleaning protocols at least twice daily. 
 
*We will continue single, distanced, lunch waves by grade with dividers.   
 
*Please do not send your child/ren to school if they are experiencing any symptoms, however mild. Please 
contact our school nurse if you have any questions at suwilliams@ctreg14.org.   
 
*Please be on the lookout for further information from the district regarding potential test kit availability. We do 
encourage you to try to get tested on your own if need be, as there will likely be a limited number of kits 
available. 
 
*Please check your emails, as the bus company found it necessary to make some changes and/or combine 
buses; all affected parties were notified via email.  
 
*Quarantined students will access their learning via the Google classrooms. Lunch will be available for pickup 
at the front of the school at 11 a.m. daily.  
 
*As a reminder, CAST has indicated that they are closing at 4:30 P.M. all week. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation, care, and patience in keeping everyone safe. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us should you need assistance. We will continue to do our best to manage constantly changing 
conditions and ensure everyone’s well-being while maintaining in-person learning. 
 
Wishing all a happy and healthy New Year,  
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